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Recovered Stolen 

 
The 1976 Campion reported stolen from the Mitchell Island area has been 
recovered near the foot of Granville Street on the Fraser River. The 2000 Yamaha 
9.9 hp outboard remains outstanding. If you have any information that may be of 
assistance please contact Cst Graham Webb -VPD Marine Unit 604-817-1946 or 
778-878-4462  
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